
Latest arrangements for services of
EPD

     To align with the Government's announcement that public services will
resume under a phased approach, the Environmental Protection Department (EPD)
announced today (April 30) that its public services will resume as normal
starting from May 4 (Monday). Some EPD facilities will continue to be
temporarily closed, and visitor and education programmes will remain
suspended.
 
     All public counters of the EPD will resume normal services starting from
May 4, including counter services in regional offices and other counter
services for licences and other applications. The instant call answering
service of the EPD's general customer hotline (2838 3111) will resume and the
telephone enquiry services of other registration schemes will also revert to
normal operating hours.
 
     Details of the latest arrangements of the above services are available
at the EPD website (www.epd.gov.hk).
 
     Regarding facilities, Shuen Wan Restored Landfill – Golf Driving Range
will reopen on May 4, while other facilities including visitor centres of
EcoPark, T•PARK and WEEE•PARK, Environmental Resource Centres (namely Wan
Chai Environmental Resource Centre, Fanling Environmental Resource Centre,
Lung Fu Shan Environmental Education Centre and Mobile Environmental Resource
Centre), Tseung Kwan O Restored Landfill – Football Training Centre, Gin
Drinkers Bay Restored Landfill – BMX Park and Cricket Hong Kong Centre will
remain temporarily closed until further notice.
 
     All Community Green Stations remain open to collect recyclables and the
counters will resume normal services, while visitor and education programmes
will continue to be temporarily suspended until further notice.
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